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                  THIRTY SECOND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR   REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 
 

PLEASE BE AT MASS EARLY as the Silence and Act of Remembrance will start promptly.  
War Memorial laying of the wreaths  2.45 p.m.  Service at St John’s 3 p.m. 
The Lectionaries and missals will be blessed on Sunday 10th November, Sacred Heart  

9 a.m. Mass. Missals will be given out after each Mass to those who ordered them.                                                        

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 22nd November 6 pm - Fish and chips supper at the parish room - £10 per 
portion of cod and chips. Gluten-free option of veggieburger. Wine and non-alcoholic 
liquid refreshment will be served - no charge but donations appreciated! Sign up 
sheets at back of both churches. 
 

Sacred Heart Angels who volunteer to clean! Thank you all so much! Let’s meet after 
9am Mass at Sacred Heart on 8th December for coffee and mince pies to say thank you 
properly and chat together. Liz Cook  
                            Sacred Heart flowers: if you would like to contribute to the cost of 
                          flowers, there is a labelled collection box in the wall  
                          in the Porch.          If anyone would like to buy this year’s  
                             Sacred Heart Christmas tree (just a 6 foot one though!)  
                             please let the Office and Father Jonathan know. 
Bible Timeline continues on Wednesday 13th November with Father Joseph giving a talk on Exile: 
division, retreat and return. Bring a Bible with you. 7 p.m. St Osmund’s Hall 
 

Friday 15 November 7pm ‘Opposing the Assisted Suicide Bill’ at the Parish Centre. 
At the end of this month, there will be a vote on Kim Leadbeater’s Terminally Ill Adults 
(End of Life) Bill, which would legalise human euthanasia in the UK. Whilst many people 
may be inclined to support the bill out of compassion for those suffering, most remain 
unaware of the hidden implications which would follow from this change in law. To help 
us understand this complex issue, from both a Catholic and a medical perspective, we 
are delighted that Professor Julian Hughes will join us to speak and to lead a discussion. 
Please do come if you can, so as to be well-informed about one of the critical moral 
junctions of our generation. Please note that beginning on 15th November, Friday Mass 
at St Osmund’s will be at the earlier time of 6 p.m.  
 

 

 

PRAYERS:  for Alexandra Van Duivenbode, Pat Elwood, Frances Ormerod, 

Anthony Creer, Jo Richards, Marlis Gardner, Gilly Hooper. For those who 

care for the sick. For residents and staff at Albany House, The Hays, 

Clouds House. For the people of Ukraine and other war torn countries. 
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Tuesday 12th November, 9.30 a.m. St. Edwards Catholic Church, Shaftesbury the Italian Fathers Agostino, the 

Superior, and Father Doroteo of the Sons and Daughters of God, will concelebrate Mass with Father John.  

After Mass all are invited to refreshments to meet them. 

10    SUNDAY   THIRTY SECOND SUNDAY  OF THE YEAR (Ps 4) REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

      9.00 a.m.   Sacred Heart: Parish Mass  

                                                    (Mass Intention: deceased members of the Parish) 

    10.30 a.m.  All Saints’ Wardour: Solemn Mass of the Dead 

                                                    (Mass Intention: People of the Parish) 
               Diocesan Prayer League: St Catharine, Chipping Campden; 

                  Our Lady and St Kenelm, Stow-on-the-Wold with Bourton-on-the- Water. 

11     MONDAY     Memorial of Saint Martin of Tours, Bishop 

                                    8.45 a.m. Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 

                                            followed by Rosary for Ukraine and other war zones 

12     TUESDAY     Memorial of Saint Josephat, Bishop, Martyr 

                                  9.30 a.m. Mass at Wardour 

                                       (Mass Intention: Genevieve Fetherstonhaugh RIP) 

13     WEDNESDAY      Weekday in Ordinary Time 

                                       8.45 a.m.   Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer   

14     THURSDAY         Memorial of the Beatified Martyrs of the Diocese  

                                       5 p.m. Sacred Heart:  Adoration followed by Benediction 

                                       6 p.m. Sacred Heart:  Mass ( EP at 5.30) 

                                                                (Mass Intention: Sarah Niccolini RIP) 

15      FRIDAY      Memorial of St Albert the Great, Bishop, Doctor of the Church                

                                       8.45 a.m.   Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 

16     SATURDAY         Memorial of St Edmund of Abingdon, Bishop 

                                       10 a.m. Sacred Heart,  CONFESSIONS  

17     SUNDAY   THIRTY THIRD SUNDAY  OF THE YEAR (Ps 1) 

      9.00 a.m.   Sacred Heart: YOUTH Mass (Mass Intention: People of the Parish) 

    10.30 a.m.  All Saints’ Wardour: Sung Mass (Mass Intention: Patricia Nesbitt RIP) 

The governing body of Wardour Catholic Primary School are consulting on their proposed admission 
arrangements for the 2026-27 school year. Proposed changes from the existing arrangements include:  

a. The introduction of new oversubscription criteria for:  

• Children who are a member of an Eastern Christian Church  

• Children of another Christian denomination  

• Children of another faith  

• Children of a member of School staff, within each category.  
b. The introduction of a new Supplementary Information Form to (help process applications from those 
applying under the religious and/or staff categories).  
c. A new In-Year application form (reflecting the above new criteria, for those applying for admission ‘In-
year’ i.e. during the school year and not at the start of the Reception Year)  
d. The use of a random number generator to help rank applicants, rather than drawing lots.  
e. A revised definition of home address to include any address where the child spends any part of the school 
week.  

                                    Comments are not being sought on the rest of the arrangements.  
You are invited to provide any comments you may wish for consideration on the proposed arrangements by 
12.00pm Noon on 20 December 2024. Final arrangements will be determined by 28 February 2025 and will 
appear on the school website by 15 March 2025. Please send email Jayne Melia at clerk@wardour.wilts.sch.uk 
and/or Wardour Catholic Primary School, Tisbury SP3 6RF. 
 
Parish Office, Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury SP3 6JR   Office open on Monday, Thursday, Friday 10 to 12 Noon                                            

Tisbury War Memorial 

             11 a.m. 


